
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Contact: Greg Giordano (727) 847-8179 

Date: November 15, 2023 

 

Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Be Closed for 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector Offices will be closing early on 

Wednesday, November 22, 2023, at 3:00 PM and will remain closed 

Thursday, November 23, Friday November 24 and Saturday, November 

25 in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday.  Our offices will re-open 

at 8:30 AM on Monday, November 27, 2023, for normal business. 

 

“On behalf of all the staff of the Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office we 

wish you and yours a very blessed Thanksgiving holiday,” comments 

Tax Collector Mike Fasano.   
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